
According to the current Covenants, Georgetown Homeowners Association 
restricts home owners from certain activities that tend to undermine the value of 
our properties and/or create  
security/safety risks to our families. Given the amount of complaints received 
from members in this regard, to rampant violations of these by-laws, and the 
difficulty the board members  
have encountered in having the violator address the highlighted violations when 
confronted, the Board has resolved to impose a violation’s ticket with penalties 
when issued. This was presented in  
the last General Meeting of the association on November 12th and will take effect 
starting January 1st 2019. A sample of the violations ticket is  
presented below, and can be viewed online on our Website, 
http://www.mygha.net/, where you can also find copies of our governing 
Covenants and By-Laws 

 


